
 

 

 

20th April 2021 
Reception Class New Term Project 

Dear Parents and Children,  
                                         We hope you had a lovely Easter break and are 
looking forward to welcoming the children back to our final term in 
Reception Class today. We can’t believe how fast the year has passed but 
are so proud of all the children, how well they’ve settled into school life, 
coped with remote learning and the amazing progress they have all made. 
Our new project for terms 5 & 6 will be based on “Minibeasts” focusing on 
the question ‘I wonder which minibeasts live in Banwell School’s gardens?’ 
 
We will start our new project with a ‘wow day morning’ in class on Tuesday 
20th April. We hope to conclude our project with a school trip to Lower Stock 
Farm, Wrington in July which is provisionally booked, but we will need to 
wait until nearer the time and review this plan in line with the current 
Government guidelines. We would also like to invite parents and families 
into class for an end of project celebration, to share the children’s learning 
but again we will have to wait until nearer the time and follow Government 
guidelines. 
 
We have attached a knowledge organiser and a project overview but we will 
follow the children’s interests and look for opportunities to develop these 
interests and extend their learning.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s education, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
With thanks for your continued support, 
The Reception Team 
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